
PACIFIC GAS ANOaECTRIC COMPANY OOpy
INDUSTRIAL RELATIONS
741.5

Review Committee File No. 439
Drum Division Grievance No. 15-63-1
Elimination of Joint Pole Clerk Position

MR. M. A. ERSKINE, Chairman
Drum Division
Joint Grievance Committee

The above-subject grievance has recently been discussed
by the Review Co~ittee. The grievance is being returned to the
Joint Grievance Committee for further consideration and discussion.
The Review Committee recommends that the grievance be assigned to
your Personnel Manager and to the Union Business Representative for
review and recommendations as to its settlement.

In view of the age of the grievance, the Review Committee
believes that there is a possibility changes have taken place in the
circumstances surrounding the grievance which will enable the Joint
Grievance Committee to settle the grievance.

L. V. BROWN, Chairman
Review Committee

cc: WDLaughlin
TJBianucci
CRMachen
IWBonbright
DPWilbur
JJWilder, IBEW



•CURRENT STATUS OF REVIEW CASE DRUM 741.5 JOINT POLE
CLERK VACANCY, AUBURN ENGINEERING OFFICE. (Grievance
No. 15-63-1),

In view of the age of the Grievance it was referred back to the local
Division Committee on August 20, 1969 for further consideration and
discussion.
It was decided at the Joint Grievance Committee meeting on Sept. 11,
1969 that the Personnel Manager P. Wilbur and Union Representative
F. Anderson would investigate and report at the October meeting.
This was done. Early in October I checked with Mrs. C.C. Hastings
Clerk C (exempt) in the Engineexing office, Auburn along with
several other employees. The only thing they could rememper is
that the Grievant Carl Epsley wanted the Clerk B job vacancy,
(that of the Joint POle Clerk) and he was the Steward. Following
the filing and referral to review he retired. The Clerk C in
exempt status was not a member and is not interested in any of
this. I am interested in where these duties go whenever the
Company takes the opportunity to down grade duties -- however
I can find no one who will cooperate or give me anything to go
on therefore I recommended at the October 9, 1969 Joint Grievance
meeting that the case be dropped. All agreed.
I also reported all my findings at both preceeding unit meetings
along With my intentions of dropping the matter unless someone
could come up with something to go on.
The minutes from that division will show the
Grievance.
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~~~Frank Anderson
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